
Open events at  
St Paul’s Way  

Primary School



Open Evenings (4.30–5.30pm)
• Tuesday November 14th  
• Tuesday December 12th
Hear from the headteacher, meet your child’s 
future teachers and give them a chance to 
engage in their new school surroundings.

Weekly tours
Tours of the school are run with the  
Headteacher every Friday morning.
This is the best way to see the school in action 
and see what your child’s future will look like.

Open Events at St Paul’s Way  
Primary School
If you want a Reception place for your child in 
September 2024 then make sure you visit one of 
the highest performing schools in Tower Hamlets. 

Book now to secure  
your place:

www.spwt.net/primary 
/school-tours


